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Ken Freeman Ministries
301 Quail Run
Martindale, TN 78655

Dear Ken,

I would like to take a moment to thank you for the message you brought the freshman class at
Oak Mountain High School today. As an administrator, I am always looking for a different way
to say, “Make the right choice.” Your program was the missing piece for my students because
not only did you say what I wanted my students to hear, but you said it in a way that truly
“reached” them. My students were listening—not just hearing your story.

Our students were as attentive and excited as I have seen them during an assembly because your
message was perfect to this audience. As the students were leaving the auditorium, I heard one
student exclaim, “Man, this was the best assembly ever!” I also knew that we had found the
answer when students were waiting excitedly to speak/hug you, and I had students waiting on me
at the front office wanting to know how to contact you.

I love that you have we educators call a “with-it-ness” with the young adults. You have been
blessed with a gift that I am glad that you shared with the freshman class of Oak Mountain High
School. Irecommend Ken Freeman to any school principal who is looking for a new way to say
the same idea we are all thinking and want to share with our schools, and that is that choices our
students make now will affect their lives forever.

Thank you again for taking time to speak to our school and bless this community. Please feel
free to come back and visit with us anytime you are near.

Ninth Grade Assistant Principal



